
The City of Salem is participating in two programs to 
increase the number of trees planted on private property: 

 

The Greening of the Gateway Cities Program, 
part of the MA Urban Canopy Project, and 

The Century Tree Program, 
Salem’s 400th anniversary project. 

 
Greening of the Gateway Cities is a state program 

open only to residents in a designated Planting Zone. 
To find out if you are eligible, 

visit: https://www.maurbancanopy.org/town/salem/ 
and enter your address in the map. 

 
-- Note that Ward 6 or Ward 1, Precinct 1 

are not included in the Planting Zone -- 
 

If your property is in the Planting Zone, 
make an appointment with the Forester from the 

Department of Conservation and Recreation. 
Call:  617-626-1502 

 
Dozens of tree species are available.  The Forester will 

help you select a beautiful tree and plant it for you. 
All you have to do is water the tree for two years. 

 
For more information 

visit: https://www.maurbancanopy.org/tell-me-more/ 
 

- Read Mayor Kimberley Driscoll’s announcement: 
“2,400 New Trees to be Planted as Salem Joins 

‘Greening the Gateway Cities’ Program”  * 
 

https://www.salem.com/tree-commission/news/2400-new-trees-be-
planted-salem-joins-greening-gateway-cities-program 

 
** More ** 

 
Under Salem's Century Tree Program residents can 
request a tree be planted on their property that will 

mature into a tall, majestic tree and 
flourish into the next century. 

 



Trees will be planted by the city after a site evaluation 
for adequate space for roots and branches. 

and will be monitored for two years. 
After two years, you will be responsible for watering 

and tree care. 
 

If you would like a tree to be planted on your property, 
email:  centurytree@salem.com 

 
This program is funded by donations to the 

Salem Tree Fund. 
 

To make a donation, visit: 
https://unipaygold.unibank.com/transactioninfo.aspx?TID

=27174 
  
 

 
 
 


